
Dear Member, 
 
You are receiving this email because you have signed up for the Christmas Party tomorrow evening at 
6:00PM at the Academy of Careers & Technology in Beckley, adjacent to Woodrow Wilson High School.  
We look very forward to seeing each of you at our annual end of year event to celebrate "Christ"mas 
and the end of another successful year of beekeeping.  We also hope that you will enjoy the Festival of 
Trees, an annual event to showcase the craftmanship and ingenuity of ACT students. 
 
There will be one change of note - we had originally planned to have dinner catered by Raleigh County 
Schools Pro-Start students.  However, the instructor has come down with the flu and so we had to make 
alternative arrangements.  We will have dinner catered by QDoba Catering in Beckley.  As we have done 
in the past, we ask attendees to please pay $10 for each person they signed up and the RCBCA covers 
the remaining costs of everyone's meal.  Unfortunately, with the short notice, we will not have deserts 
available so if anyone would like to bring a desert dish please feel free to do so. 
 
Please bring either exact change or check.  We will not have a cash drawer available to make change.  
We may also have some items to auction so feel free to bring some funds if you would like to 
participate. 
 
We will also have drawings for different items as well as a Grand Prize drawing.  Again, we look forward 
to see you all tomorrow evening. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
R. Darrin Butcher, Treasurer 
 


